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The Philippine Consulate Launches the Registration of Overseas Filipinos  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Overseas Filipinos will now have the opportunity to register their presence at the Philippine Consulate General in New York (Photo by 
PCGNY). 

 
 
24 August 2018, New York – The Philippine Consulate General in New York (PCGNY) 
launched today a facility for Filipino nationals to register with the Consulate.  
 
Through registration, PCGNY will be able to contact Filipino nationals, in case of 
emergencies (during natural or man-made disasters or family emergencies), and will be 
able to provide information on crisis contingency plans.  
 
PCGNY assures the public that it will hold personal data under strict confidentiality.  
 
Registration of Overseas Filipinos could be done online, through PCGNY’s official 
website, www.newyorkpcg.org, or by visiting PCGNY at 556 5th Ave, New York, NY 
10036. END   
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